
 
Circular to residents 

 
At a recent meeting of the resident members of your Management Committee (Mancom) it 

was agreed that I, despite my decision to stand down, I would continue as Chairman of 

Mancom for the time being.   

Elda Diana-Oliaro has agreed to assist me with some of the administrative functions of my 

role and I am extremely thankful to her for taking on these duties. In future, if you write to 

me in my capacity as Chairman, please also copy Elda so that she and I can agree on how to 

action matters promptly.  Elda’s assistance will enable me to give more time to other 

matters concerning the village. 

I am pleased to welcome Jean van Rhyn onto Mancom and look forward to working with 

her, as do my other colleagues. 

Planning for the future will require the introduction of new members to Mancom. Some of 

the current members have given much of their time and it is only fair that other residents, 

who are capable, make themselves available.   

Please do give some thought to this important aspect. 

With warm regards, 

 

David Walker 

1 September 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

  


